
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Learn – Achieve – Enjoy  
“Exceptional Pastoral Care” (Ofsted, September 2018) 

KEY DATES 
DATE EVENT 

Wednesday 12th October Y2 at Polka Theatre 
Wednesday 19th October Tours of school for prospective parents – please book through the 

school office 
Thursday 20th October 3.15pm PTA’s FIRST EVENT OF THE YEAR – HALLOWEEN 

FILM NIGHT 
Friday 21st October WINNING Hummingbird Team may come in MUFTI – Team TBC 

Monday 31st October  3.30pm – Sayers Croft Meeting for Parents.  
Friday 21st October Year 6 at Polka Theatre 
24th – 28th October HALF TERM 

31st October School returns for all pupils 
Friday 4th November PTA Christmas fair planning meeting – all invited 

Thursday 10th November  Y5/6 Cinema trip 
Mon 14th-Friday 18th Nov  Y5/6 Sayers Croft Residential 

SATURDAY 10th DECEMBER PTA CHRISTMAS FAIR 11am-1pm 
 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
This week I had the pleasure to meet with Sarah, Caroline and Hayley – the PTA Committee 
– to discuss fundraising ideas for this term. Thank you to all those parents who have 
indicated they are interested in both organising and/or helping out at upcoming events. We 
haven’t had a Christmas fair since 2019 so it’s with great excitement that I can tell you we 
are having one this year!!! Look out for PTA notices for how you can get involved to make 
this fair a success. The first PTA will be a Halloween movie night – further information will 
come home soon.   

RECEPTION SEPTEMBER 2023 
If your child is in Nursery and will turn 5 from between September 2023 & July 2024, they 
are now eligible to apply for a Reception September 2023 place. Admission applications are 
available on the Merton website and close mid-January. We have waiting lists for our 
Reception so ensure you are not a late application.  

YEAR 7 SEPTEMBER 2023 
Please remember to apply for your child’s Year 7 high school place if they are currently in 
year 6. Applications close on 31st October.  
 

PARKING AT THE FRONT OF SCHOOL 
Parking is quite difficult around the school. Please could parents vacate spaces as quickly as 
possible after you have dropped off/collected so other parents can use the spaces. Thank you 
   
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Governors  

Autumn Term Number 6 
 
Week ending 
14th October 2022 



BONFIRE NIGHT MENU 
If your child currently has packed lunch and you would like them to have this special menu 
on the 3rd November, please email Mrs Freeman at info@morden.merton.sch.uk. This is for 
Reception-Y6 children only.  

CHANGE OF DETAILS – ADDRESS, MEDICAL CONDITION, PHONE NUMBER ETC 
Please make sure you let us know in the office if you change your address or phone number. 
Also, it is essential that we know about your children’s medical conditions. If your child has 
asthma, nut allergies (with an EpiPen) or any other medical condition, please ensure that 
the office know about it so we can check that they have a health care plan in school. 

mailto:info@morden.merton.sch.uk


LUNCHBOWL NETWORK LETTER 
We received this lovely letter of thanks this week from the Lunch bowl charity 
thanking all the children and families for supporting the Generous Giraffes 
campaign. Thank you everyone.  

 

TIM PEAKE 
On Wednesday Year 5 and Year 6 were lucky enough to visit Wimbledon Theatre to hear the 
British astronaut Tim Peake speak about his many trips into the wider universe. Tim has 
written a new book – which is not available for purchase yet – and each child received their 
very own copy. Well done to Jayden in Y6 who was chosen by the ushers to ask Tim a 
question!  



TESCO TOKEN COLLECTION 
THE TOKEN COLLECTION HAS NOW STARTED…PLEASE SHOP AT TESCO AND ASK 

FOR TOKENS TO PUT IN OUR BOX. LOOK OUT FOR MORDEN PRIMARY!! THANK YOU 
 

 
HUMMINGBIRD WINNERS – Well done!  

Hummingbird Winners for this week:   
BRONZE: Ivan  
SILVER: Kieran, Dunya, Ethan B 
PLATINUM: Zafarullah, Vihaan 
HUMMINGBIRD: Kyran 



 
Y2 TRIP TO POLKA THEATRE 

On Wednesday 12th October Green class took the 93 bus to the Polka Theatre in Wimbledon 
to see ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt.’ The book was brought to life through this amazing 
puppetry production. The children found it a thrilling and very funny adventure, which they 
spent the journey home laughing and chatting about. A brilliant morning enjoyed by Green 
Class and the adults too! 

 
 

LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 
Congratulations this week’s Learners of the Week 

 

 
 



MR SMITH’S HALF TERM SPORTS CAMP 
Many children at Morden have the privilege of Mr Smith taking them for sporting clubs after 
school and participating in Borough Sporting competitions. Mr Smith is running a sports 
camp and hosting it here at Morden Primary in half term. The price is very good for a full 
day’s sport camp! The price for the week is even better! Please see the poster below for 
further information.  
 



OPTIMISTIC OCTOBER 

 



EASYFUNDRAISING FOR MORDEN PRIMARY 
Please remember to log onto this website prior to any online purchasing as the school gets a 
small commission of what you purchase AT NO COST TO YOU. For every purchase you make, the 
school will receive a commission percentage. Please tell your families and friends as well.  
1. Go to https://easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mordenprimary and join for free. 
2. Over 3,000 online shops are included 

Mrs P. Blow, Headteacher 
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